
From: Mark Bach [mailto:mark.c.bach@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 6:52 PM 
To: patent_quality_comments 
Subject: Patent quality 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
Patent quality can be enhanced by decentralizing the US Patent Office.  Having branch 
PTO offices located in areas of business or academic concentration will attract more 
qualified people to the examiner corp.  Certain branches can focus in particular areas.  
For instance, examination of semiconductor applications can be done at the Silicon 
Valley PTO branch while biotech applications can be examined at the Research Triangle 
PTO branch.  Additionally, a program can be created for facilitating third party prior art 
submissions, and a program can be crafted for "quest examiners", examiners who have 
proven technical experience. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Mark C. Bach 
Reg. No. 34,766 
  
7909 Grant Street 
Darien, IL 60561 
1-847-302-9495 
 


